
Welcome to our new newsletter - This newsletter is designed to 

share the successes of all the Branwood family. 

Form 3 Trip to Anderton 

As part of our enrichment programme our Form 3 children went to the Anderton 

Centre in Chorley last week accompanied by Mr Sullivan and Miss Macdonald. 

Our Form 3 trailblazers became the first ever Branwood class to visit the Anderton 

Centre. These brave pioneers spent their first afternoon putting their balance skills 

to the test on the SUP’s as they braved the Chorley waters. Some children decided 

to go for an impromptu swim and sadly some wellies didn't make it back to land! 

After an evening of toasting marshmallows and some not so subtle 1am X-Factor 

auditions! The children then put their new skills to the test on the low rope assault 

course, before ending their trip by scaling the heights of the immense treetops. A 

great time was had by all, and reports of many children nodding off on sofas on 

Friday evening are entirely accurate!                               

Report by Mr Sullivan 
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Sporting Success 

Some of our Form 6 pupils took part in our first ever Water Polo competition on 

Friday at the ISA U11’s North Water Polo Competition at Castleton Baths. Although 

they have never played before the Branwood team came a respectable 3rd in their 

group, despite being pitched against some very experienced schools. The children all 

had lots of fun along the way and have learnt tactics such as ‘dunking’ and ‘egg 

beating’. They are very keen to play some more games – well done everyone!  

 

 

Man of the Match 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Extra- 

Curricular 

Charlie was voted Man of the 

Match at Eccles RUFC last 

weekend. He was voted for 

by the opposition team. What 

a fantastic achievement – 

Well Done Charlie! 



 

 

European Language Day Assembly           

The children all took part in a special assembly to celebrate European Languages Day 

which was organized by Mrs Piñoń.  The children spoke about many different 

languages and all enjoyed singing the Chocolate song in Spanish. 

Some of the children even came dressed in traditional dress. 

                                                   

Celebration Assembly 

Our weekly assembly is our way to celebrate all the success of our pupils. These are the 

awards for last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 

 

KG1 – Star of the week - Yasin 

KG2 – Edward & Chibi 

Form 1 – Caleb & Chloe 

Form 2 – Haris, Mono, Charles & Richard 

Form 3 – Whole Class 

Form 4 – Jacob & Ella 

Form 5 – Anya & Jawaid 

Form 6 – Isabella & Ria 


